| STRONGLY OPPOSE THE AAMENTMENTS

This is crazy. No business can qualify with the employment requirements. It changes the hours worked from a minimum of 30 hours
per week, to a maximum of 1200 hours per years. A 30 hour work week is 1560 hours a year. In effect, it's a maximum work week of
23 hours for all employees at all levels. No business will want to qualify and no employee will want a 23 hours a week job. What is
the purpose of this stipulation - why not just repeal the statute and be honest about disqualifying businesses?



